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French Club Learns a New Skill While Having Fun! 

On March 11th, the Riverview French Club paid a visit to the all-new Macaron Bar located in the Pittsburgh 

neighborhood of East Liberty. Students got to try their hand at the intricate task of baking authentic 

French macarons. Club members not only gained a new baking skill, but also could taste and take home 

their edible hard work. Bon appétit!  
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